
We would like to take the opportunity to express thanks for a job well done.  
Recently, Mr. Davis’s company was contracted to perform some resurfacing and repair of 
a main display wall for us here at West Elm. 
 

Both he and his associate were swift, courteous and quite professional; they kept a 
firm pace and completed their work well within a respectable timeframe.  Throughout the 
course of the repairs they maintained excellent control over their workspace, ensuring 
that no surrounding areas in our store were affected by their presence.  Upon completion 
of their work, these gentlemen left the area in the exact condition they found it, leaving 
behind only a newly resurfaced display wall that looks perfect!  In addition to their 
professionalism and first-rate work, Mr. Davis went above and beyond the call of duty by 
providing his own perspective to our team regarding questions we had about our facility.  
   

We have truly had an enjoyable experience with A-to-Z Construction & 
Remodeling, and will highly recommend Mr. Davis’s company in the future.  Thank you 
again for a job well done.  
   
   
   
Best wishes,  
   
Karen Blass  
Sue Card  
Andi Arkangel  
Jason Kopchak  
West Elm - San Antonio, TX 
 


